

To: Executive Abele, Chair Lipscomb, Sup. Moore Omokunde

From: Dan Lococo - Chair, Milwaukee County ADRC Governing Board

Cc: County Board of Supervisors, Holly Davis - Director of Aging, Mary Jo Meyers - Director of Health and Human Services, Karin Bachman - DRC Manager, Kathryn Sprague - ARC Manager, Chair Lococo

Date: March 27, 2019

RE: 2018 ADRC Governing Board Listening Session Report

On behalf of the Aging and Disability Resource Center Governing Board, thank you for your service to the consumers of Milwaukee County. The board has adopted the attached report and is forwarding it for your review and use. The report includes a summary of findings, a list of recommendations based on the findings, and a compilation of comments from all three sessions.

We invite you to consider the recommendations within the report and share your thoughts about next steps. We invite you to share your thoughts in person at our June 4th meeting. If you are unable to attend, we would welcome your response in writing by May 15th (so that it can be included in the meeting materials). Please confirm your intent so that we know how to agenda the matter accurately.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Facilitator Ann McCullough at annmcculloughmckaig@gmail.com

We look forward to your insights and partnership as we move forward!



